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Meal Charge & Modification Policy 
  
Policy Statement: Bay State Community Services’ Residential Programs are non-pricing 
programs. The Residents of our programs will receive meals at no charge to them.  This includes 
breakfast, lunch, dinner, and snacks.  
  
  

• BSCS Residential Programs do not offer a la cart purchases.  
• The residents in our program will never have negative account balances.  
• The program staff do not pay for meals. 
• Residents and/or guardians may contact their program directors or case managers if they 

require any meal modifications. There is no charge for any meal modifications.   
 


